
New Visions Program 
Virtual Information Webinar

April 14th
10 am & 6 pm

www.theupcenter.org

For more information or to
register, contact:

Heather Harris
New Visions Program Supervisor

757-236-1272
Heather.Harris@theupcenter.org

Topics will include:

*Program Overview

*Eligibility Requirements

*Treatment Effectiveness

*Family Support Partner

*Q&A

Eventbrite Webinar Links
 
10 am:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-visions-
program-virtual-webinar-tickets-144492417711

6 pm:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-visions-

program-virtual-webinar-tickets-144494889103
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